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Missing truck involved in two-state pursuit

(KAIR)--A pickup truck, reported stolen earlier this month from an Atchison
parking lot has been recovered, but not before it became embroiled in a
Wednesday night pursuit with Kansas and Missouri authorities.

According to a release from Atchison Police Chief Mike Wilson, the 1995 Dodge
Ram had been reported stolen April 20, missing from a parking lot at 9th and
Commercial Streets, in Atchison.

Sometime Wednesday night, into early Thursday morning, the vehicle was
pursued by the Kansas Highway Patrol and the Missouri State Highway Patrol,
with the pursuit ending in Wyandotte County, at I-435 and Wolcott.

According to Wilson, the truck was then recovered around 12:30 Thursday
morning.

There’s not yet any word of any arrests in connection with the case, with Wilson
saying the investigation is continuing.
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